
Pupil of the Month for June

Welcome to the June edition of the Woodlawn Primary School newsletter! As we
wrap up another successful school year, can I extend my deepest gratitude to all
you parents for your unwavering support and partnership. Your involvement has

been crucial to our students' achievements. 

I also want to thank my dedicated staff for their hard work, passion, and
commitment to providing an exceptional learning environment. 

As we embark on the summer break, I wish everyone a season filled with joy,
relaxation, and cherished moments. Have a happy and safe summer, and I look

forward to welcoming you back in the new school year!

Miss K McClean
Principal
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Important dates for your diary 

Wednesday 21st August - P2 - P7 pupils return to school (12 noon finish - no lunches)
Thursday 22nd August - 12 noon finish - no lunches
Friday 23rd August - 12 noon finish - no lunches
Monday 26th August - Bank holiday - School closed for all pupils and staff
Tuesday 27th - Friday 30th August - P2 - P7 pupils return for full days - packed
lunches required
Monday 2nd September - School dinners available from this date
Monday 9th September - Breakfast club and After School club begins

P1 - Isla Richards
P2 - Precious 
P3 - Harrison McKeown
P4 - Kristina Logan
P5 - Riley O’Lynn
P6 - Mollie Bowen

School trips
Over the past month, many of our classes have 

been away on school trips. These have been a real
success with lots of happy memories made. Our
children really do have great fun in Woodlawn!

P1 visit - Belfast Zoo
P2 visit - Streamvale Farm

P3 visit - Belfast Zoo
P4 visit - Ulster Folk and Transport Museum

P5 visit - Ulster Museum
The Hive visit - Streamvale Farm

The Jigsaw visit - Wallace Park, Lisburn



Sporting Events throughout June

End of term updates
School life is never static, and as we finish up for the summer, we have
some staff members moving on to new adventures. Thank you to Miss

Baird, Mrs Boyd and Miss Smyth for all that they have contributed to life in
Woodlawn. You will really be missed, but we do wish you every blessing for

the future :) 

June has been busy for our whole school community as
we have taken part in various sporting activities. From the
Estate cup, to the cricket tournament; swimming gala to
Sport’s day, we have been busy representing our school.
Well done to everyone who has taken part and for all the

medals that have been brought back to school!

Introducing the P7 Leavers for 2024

Wishing these pupils all the very best on their next chapter.
You will all be missed! 

Summer Fair
Thank you to everyone who came to support our summer fair. We are

pleased to announce that £1800 was raised for school funds. Thanks as
always for your support :) 

And one final goodbye - Ruth Johnston
has served the school communties of

Woodlawn, Sunnylands, Central,
Silverstream and Sunnylands Nursery for

over 25 years and is about to start her
retirement. We cannot thank Ruth

enough for the positive impact that she
has had on our communities. She will be

missed


